Important Update: Store Relocation

Dear Valued Customer,
We are excited to announce that our retail store will be relocating to a new location! This change

will enable us to serve you better with an expanded selection of products and improved shopping
experience.

New Address:

[New Store Address]

Relocation Date:

[Relocation Date]

During this time, our online store will remain open, and you can continue to shop with us. All
online orders will be processed as usual.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we make this transition. We look
forward to welcoming you to our new location!

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at support@retailstore.com.

Sincerely,
[Your Store Name]


mailto:support@retailstore.com

